Newsletter Number 6 - April 2025.

Not long to go to the Austin 7 National Rally of 2025. You will find attached to
this email the entry form for the Rally. We were trying to release it in March
but had to wait for some confirmations.

We have tried to keep the Rally at a sensible price so everyone will come
along and participate.

If you require further information the previous newsletters are on our
website along with accommodation options. www.austin7clubsa.com.au

All entries received before 15.5.25 will go into the draw for an Early Entry
Prize.

If you are bringing children along, please ring and we can discuss meals. No
we will not feed them to the Bunyip. If you do not know what a Bunyip is you
will by the end of the rally.

The meals listed on the entry form are the main meals over the week. We
have not catered for Morning tea, Afternoon tea and some lunches as the
locations we are going to are quite large and have a very good choice of food.
Nothing worse than soggy radish sandwiches.


http://www.austin7clubsa.com.au/

